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Forthcoming other activities

The information below is reproduced as received and does not imply
any opinion or endorsement by the Secretariat of the United Nations.

Lecture on “The end of the super-cycle: the time for taking stock of what went wrong” (organized by the
Financing for Development Office of the Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA))

Tuesday, 24 February 2015, from 13:15 to 14:30, in Conference Room 1.

[All are invited. For further information, please contact Mr. Tsrenepuntsag Batbold,

Financing for Development Office, DESA (e-mail batbold@un.org, tel. 1 (212) 263
7629).]
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